ARC/AGP

15th February 2017

Dear Parent/Carer
I am sure you will appreciate it is very difficult to maintain high standards of dress code within a large school environment but we would like to request your support with this matter. Not only does the student uniform represent the school in the local community but it can also be seen as preparation for a professional appearance in the work place when students leave school.

Our student planner dress code requests that students wear a ‘knee length plain black skirt’ and we ask that this is not a ‘tube’ skirt. As the year has progressed students have grown, boundaries are being pushed, and for whatever reason we have seen an increase in unacceptable skirt length.  We ask that skirts are worn with dignity and modesty and that they are not tight fitting.   

I would appreciate your support in taking the time during half term to ensure that your daughter’s skirt (if trousers are not worn) is an appropriate length for the school environment; we suggest no more than an inch above the knee.  We will be speaking to students after half term if they return with skirts which are too short.  
Yours sincerely
Mrs A Cashmore

Assistant Headteacher

